
 
 

 

 

June 27, 2018      

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 
The City of Sulphur has announced that due to the extreme warm weather, the water 

levels at the City’s water plants are currently running at a moderate stage.  Citizens are  

requested to conserve water as stated in the City’s Water Conservation Ordinance: 

.   

• Odd numbered addresses water on Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday 

• Even number addresses water on Wednesday, Friday and Sunday 

• The designated time for lawn water is from midnight to 2:00 p.m. 

• There is no watering on Monday, however, exceptions are allowed for hand- 

watering, newly planted sod, landscaping and ground cover (30 day exemption) 

and businesses that require water to operate, such as plant nurseries and 

commercial car washes 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

    


